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Important Dates

11/11/24 - Report Cards go home

11/13/24 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each

11/13/24 - Picture Retake Day

11/15/24 - PTA Fall Fest 5:30-7 - NEW DATE

11/21/24 - Student of the Month Breakfast - November students

11/27-11/29 - NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break

From the Principal

Dear Webb Families,

Our PTA is excited to host our Fall Fest which will be held this Friday at Webb. There

will be all kinds of games, face painting, a raffle, food and much more. It will be a lot of fun and

we hope that all of our Webb families will join us for this event. Tickets are $5 per person

which includes dinner and all of the events. See the flier below for more information.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me via email;

corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org or by phone; 248-658-5900.

Sincerely,

Principal, Webb Elementary

Report Cards
We apologize for the extra delay. With our new system there have been some technical

difficulties with getting these printed. Report Cards will now go out with all students on Monday.

The students are given numbers to show their current progress:

4=Student working above grade level expectations

3=Student meeting grade level expectations

2=Student approaching but not meeting grade level expectations

1=Not meeting grade level expectations

We will also be sending home reports regarding your child’s reading level and how you can help them at

home (IRLA Report) as well as information about their reading and math achievement according the

I-Ready assessments we give 3 times per year. Students in grades K-3 will receive IRIP reports that

discuss reading progress and needs. Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any questions.

Parking at Jardon

If you pick up students by car from Jardon, please do not park at the curb where the

buses load. You will need to park in a parking spot, out of the way of the bus lane.
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Holiday Baskets

We will again be collecting donations for Holiday Baskets at Webb. There is a

district-wide effort to collect food for those in need. At Webb we will be collecting

non-perishable potatoes - mashed, scalloped, etc. All donations can be sent in with your

child to school. The winning classroom will receive a pizza party so be sure your child

takes the items to the classroom to be counted first. If you are or know someone in need,

applications to receive a holiday basket will be available in the school office starting

November 4th. At this time, holiday baskets are only given to those families that live

within the school district, but out of district families can inquire about help as there are

other resources in the community that we can connect you with.

Life Club

We are offering an opportunity for your student to attend Life Club, on Tuesdays right after

school until 4:45, to learn about the Bible. This is an after school club and not part of the

regular district curriculum. There will be three separate sessions arranged by grade level. If

you would like your children to attend the same session, please note the session you would

prefer, and we will do our best to include all of them. Each student will only be able to attend

one session.

● Session I, Grades 4-5: Nov 12, Nov 19, Nov 26, Dec 10

● Session II, Grades 2-3: Jan 14, Jan 21, Jan 28, Feb 4

● Session III, Grades K-1: Feb 25, March 4, March 11, March 18

Please contact Susan Tompkins (susan.tompkins@myhpsd.org), if you have any questions or

would like a registration form.

Holiday Needs

With the holidays and cold weather approaching we wanted to remind you of a couple of things. If

your child(ren) is/are in need of boots or coats, please let us know in the office. We have had some

donations and have some of these items on hand. Also, if you or a family you know are in need, we

also have other organizations that reach out to provide holiday support. Please let us know in the

office and we can nominate a family in need. We also offer Hazel Park Holiday Baskets for families

in need who live in Hazel Park. Applications for this are in the office and are due back by December

2nd. We would be happy to help any of our Webb families in need throughout the holiday season.

Picture Retake Day

Picture retake day is November 13. If your child missed picture day or you would like

retakes that is the date. For those just wanting to retake your pictures, your child must

bring all of the pictures from their first package that day. Those that missed pictures

can use the forms that were sent home the first time to order pictures.

Cold Weather

Although the weather has taken a warm turn, we are getting closer to winter so we want to

remind you about the importance of sending your child to school with warm jackets, etc.

We try to go out for recess as much as possible so the students get some fresh air and

exercise. The cutoff temperature is 20 degrees with wind chill factored in. Please make

sure that your child brings appropriate gear to school to keep them warm during outside

recess. If there is snow on the ground the students will ONLY be allowed to play on the

playground if they have winter boots on. If they don’t have boots they must stay on the

sidewalk area. We do have some donated winter items if your child is in need - reach out

to the school office to see if we have any items that would fit



YMCA SportPort

Our Next YMCA event will be December 5th.

Bake Walk Items Needed

We would appreciate any help we could give with baked good for this event. Please

consider donating.

Bagels $1.25
We will be selling bagels on WEDNESDAYS this year and they will now be $1.25. Please make a

note of these changes. One suggestion was to send the dollar and quarter in a plastic ziploc type

bag, so your child doesn’t lose any of their money. We will again offer salt, plain, cinnamon raisin &

onion. Students who are late will NOT be allowed to buy a bagel unless they have a doctor’s note

for their tardiness. The cost of the bagel is now $1.25.



PTA Fall Fest

The PTA will be hosting a Fall Fest (see info. below) this year at Webb on Friday,

November 15th. We hope you can join us for this fun event. PLEASE NOTE: This date

has been moved from the 8th to the 15th.
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